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NORFOLK DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS
FORT NORFOLEK, 03 FRONT STREET
NORFOLK, VIRGINIA 23510-1038

October §, 2008

Executive Office

Mr. Richard Collins

Citizens for a Sustainable Water Plan
108 Wilson Coourt

Charlu[tesvil]ﬂ, Virginia 22001

sza:h{i'.'-lf:ﬂlﬁu:s: ' h ' s

Thank you for your July 17, 2008 letter regarding our permit (06-V1574) issued to the
Rivanna Water and Sewer Authority to raise the Ragged Mountain Reservoir. Your letter
Tequesied that I reevalnate oyr permit decision based on new information suggesting that an
alternative to the permitted project (i.e,, dredging the South Fork ijmnaResc.wnizj would cost
less than Previously thought, and tha our Environmental Assessment is inadeguate,

Flease nate that our Corps permit does not-oblige the permittee to raise the Ragged Mountain
Reservair, it only autharizes them to do 50. They may, if they wish, gubmit a permit application
to dredge the South Forik Rivanna Reservoir if the Fesults of their reevaluation lead them o
reconsider which project they want to pursue,

If I may be of any further assistance, please do fot hesitate to contact me.
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